
 
 

 

October 18, 2022 

Department of Biostatistics 

University of Florida 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Title of Study: Adherence to guideline-directed hepatocellular carcinoma screening: A single-

center US experience 

 

Chief Investigator: Roniel Cabrera MD, Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, 

University of Florida College of Medicine 

 

Corresponding author: William King MD, Department of Medicine, University of Florida 

College of Medicine, 1600 SW Archer Road, Room 4102, Gainesville, FL 32610-0277, 

William.king@medicine.ufl.edu 

 

This letter is to confirm that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques used in this 

study are appropriate for this research. 

 

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

________________________ 

Name   Date 

 

Hanzhi Gao, 

Department of Biostatistics 

University of Florida 

1600 SW Archer Road 

P.O. Box 100277 

Gainesville, Florida 32610-0277 

Telephone: (352) 215-6301 

gaohanzhi@ufl.edu 
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